## **East Prairie PTA** 2014 Fall Fundraiser



Dear East Prairie School Families.

We are pleased to announce our Fall Fundraiser, a chance for EPS families to buy useful household items and gifts and at the same time contribute to the cultural arts, health and safety and many other PTA-funded programs at our school. Please review the instructions and catalogs in your fundraising packet, and share this information with family, co-workers and friends.

> Monday, September 29, 2014 BEGINS: ENDS: Wednesday, October 15, 2014\*

Return your student's **ORDER FORM** and **MONEY** to your student's homeroom teacher by Wednesday, October 15th. Please put your STUDENT'S NAME, GRADE, and TEACHER'S **NAME** on their order form and envelope. Cookie dough and catalog orders can be put on the same order form.

\*If you miss the October 15 deadline, you can still place an order online through December 14.

Please COLLECT THE MONEY WITH YOUR ORDERS. We accept PAYMENT:

CASH OR CHECKS made payable to East Prairie PTA. PLEASE PUT

YOUR STUDENT'S NAME ON THE BOTTOM OF EACH

CHECK.

Family-Friends-Neighbors-Work-Church/Synagogue/Mosque. Make a WHO TO SELL TO:

list of all the people you know before you begin selling.

PARENTS: We especially need your support for this fundraiser to reach our goal of

\$5000 in sales. Our school gets 50 cents of every dollar you spend in the Home for the Holidays catalog! It has wonderful household items, gift wrap, jewelry and many other gift items. Your support will matter more

than you could imagine! Let's make this the best year ever!



PRIZES 🖈



Receive a complimentary 40-page book with \$350 in coupons with your order. PARENTS:

STUDENTS: Check out the prize envelope for the fun prizes you can earn for selling just one

order! The more you sell, the more you earn!!

## ABSOLUTELY NEVER SELL DOOR-TO-DOOR or TO STRANGERS!

Please shop online at www.epifunds.com! Online registration instructions are included inside your fundraising packet. Free Shipping to your home for any online orders over \$75! Paper orders are shipped to school. Deliveries for brochure orders are expected at the school the week of November 17. Pickup details will be shared closer to the date.

Thank you for supporting East Prairie School PTA!